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As a long-time member of 1000 Friends of Oregon, and as a proponent of Oregon's 

land use program, I support 1000 Friends position in opposition to this bill, for the 

reasons they will cite, i.e., that it is too broad in scope, allows too much circumvention 

of public process, and does violence to established UGB process. Thanks for the 

chance to comment.  – Sam Lowry, Redmond 


